The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

December 8, 2004

Minutes

Present:       
Giancarlo Giametta, Diane Gruenberg, Beverly Kalinowski, Steve Klug, Melissa Murray, 

Suzanne Pasch, Arlene Radonsky, Todd Stoner
Excused:     
Dan Crofts, Jonathan Friedman, Michael Robertson


Guests:       
Tom Hagedorn, Nancy Freudenthal, Blair Gumnic
I. Monthly Discussion with Vice Chairs of Standing Committees

Tom Hagedorn (CPP).  Members were informed that the Proposal Regarding Planning Councils will be discussed at today’s CPP meeting, and the Policy on Program Closure of Academic and Non-Academic Programs will be discussed at today’s Faculty Senate meeting.
Blair Gumnic (CSCC).  Members were informed that CSCC is continuing its work on the Disciplinary Policies and Student Travel Policy.  

CAP.  There were no representatives from CAP present. 

CPP.  There were no representatives for CPP present.
II. Minutes from Meeting on 10-27-04 were approved.
III. Announcements and Updates

1. Academic Dismissal:  CAP endorses the language changes made by the Provost to indicate some specifics by which the policy is to be implemented.
2. 7-Year Medical Program:  CAP recommends this program for approval.

3. Ungraded Option Policy: CAP recommends changing the wording of the Policy to read “Students must designate a course as “Ungraded Option” within the first two weeks of the semester.”

4. School of Engineering Reorganization:  
5. Biomedical Engineering Specialization:  Members were informed that the reco 
6. 7-Year Medical Program: Members were informed that the proposal had been transmitted to CAP.

7. Web Page Policy:  Members were informed that the proposal had been transmitted to ITAC and copied to CSCC.

8. Smoking Policy: Members were informed that the charge had been transmitted to CSCC.

IV. Action/Discussion Items

A. Review of SOSA Policies and Procedures:  Steering Committee members discussed the final recommendations made by CFA and will transmit this issue to the President with its comments. 

B. Proposal Regarding Planning Councils:  Steering Committee members reviewed and discussed the proposal, will address it as part of governance review, and will ask for clarification from CPP on aspects of the report.
C. Governance Orientation:  Steering Committee members decided to hold Governance Orientation on November 10, 2004.

D. Governance Review:  Steering Committee members discussed the need for a working subgroup to review and compile a summary document of the recommendations.  Volunteers were identified.  The subgroup will bring a summary document to the next Steering Committee meeting for discussion.

V. Other

Ungraded Option:  Robin Weaver, a member of the Steering Committee, raised for discussion changing the time frame in which students are able to elect the Ungraded Option to permit them additional time to make a decision.   The Steering Committee members decided to transmit this issue back to CAP for its recommendation.  
